
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

9th May, 2025 

 
 
 

Dear Parents and Guardians,  
 
 
We are holding two ‘Aussie Sports’ sessions this term for Years 4, 5 and 6 students. These will 
occur on the following dates: 
 

• Friday 23rd May at Waroona Town Oval at 11.45am – hosted by St Joseph’s & Waroona 
District High School. 

• Friday 6th June at Harvey town oval in Harvey at 11.45am – hosted by St Anne’s Primary 
School. 

 
Students need to wear their blue/gold sport shirt on this day. Please make sure they also have 
a water bottle, hat and a packed lunch. 
 
These sessions aim to play against other schools in a fun environment in various sports, 
including T-ball, soccer, AFL and volleyball. Please feel free to attend on any of the days to 
support your children. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Tori Cottingham 
Physical Education Teacher 

 

St Joseph’s School 
Millar Street, Waroona, Western Australia 

PO Box 129, Waroona WA 6215 

Telephone: (08) 9782 6500  

Email:  admin@stjoeswaroona.wa.edu.au 

Web Site: www.stjoeswaroona.wa.edu.au 


